

THE BIG SHEEP - NURSERY FAMILY TRIP - WEDNESDAY 6TH JULY 2022

Thursday, 09/06/2022 11:33

To Parents of: 1

To School Members: 1

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to those who registered their interest in the combined Winkleigh Nursery and Kings Nympton Preschool trip to The Big Sheep. We have had a great response and will be running the trip as planned. However, we will also be keeping Winkleigh Nursery open for those who need it.

Trip details

On Wednesday 6th July, children and parents from Winkleigh Nursery and Kings Nympton Preschool will meet at The Big Sheep in Bideford. We thought this would be a great opportunity for parents to bring their children and meet up with other parents and staff for a fun day away from the setting.

Please note that parents will be responsible for transporting their child/ren to and from the venue, and parents/carers will be responsible for their child/ren whilst at The Big Sheep. Remember "sharing is caring", maybe you can offer another parent a lift to make it easier for them to attend.

We have negotiated a discount rate with The Big Sheep of £5 for children under 3 feet tall, £10 for children over 3 feet, and £5 for adults. We will pay the group booking fee in advance and payment for tickets can be made via the Gateway.

Nursery and Preschool staff will be at The Big Sheep to meet you at the entrance at 10am. The park will be open from 10am-2pm.

For those of you who are unable to join us on the trip, we will keep the Winkleigh Nursery open as usual.

If you would like to join us, please log in to Gateway and make a payment for your tickets on the relevant payment request by Monday 27th June 2022.

These trips are always lots of fun and an ideal opportunity for children to meet up with their friends outside the setting and for parents to get to know one another. Of course if parents cannot attend it would be a great day out for grandparents / other family members / friends.

We hope you can make it.

Mrs C Roadnight Early Years Lead



Winkleigh Primary School Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ

t: 01837 83354

e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk